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WASHINGTON — U.S. Sen. Mark R. Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of the 
Senate Select Committee on Intelligence, issued the following statement after 
Trump campaign confidante Roger Stone was arrested following an 
indictment by the Special Counsel, Robert Mueller: 
“Roger Stone has been indicted for covering up his engagements with 
Wikileaks, an organization that U.S. intelligence officials and the Senate 
Intelligence Committee have publicly designated as a hostile intelligence 
service, regarding the public release of emails stolen by the Russian 
government. It is clear from this indictment that those contacts 
happened at least with the full knowledge of, and appear to have been 
encouraged by, the highest levels of the Trump campaign.    
“Roger Stone and Donald Trump have known each other for nearly forty 
years. Mr. Stone played a key role in recruiting Paul Manafort to run the 
Trump campaign, and he publicly claimed on several occasions to 
remain in regular contact with then-candidate Trump throughout the 
2016 presidential race, even after he formally departed the Trump 
campaign. It appears Stone also lied to Congress and tampered with 
witnesses in order to obstruct these investigations into the Trump 
campaign – yet another example of senior Trump officials concealing 
the truth about their Russia-related contacts during the 2016 election.  
“I expect that we will learn more about Mr. Stone’s campaign role, his 
communications regarding Wikileaks, and who else knew about Stone’s 
efforts. It remains essential that the Special Counsel be permitted to 
finish this work without any political interference.” 
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